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Dear parents and carers 
 
CHANGE OF HEAD OF YEAR 
  
As of Monday 10 June, Mrs Findlay will be taking over from Mr Peck as the head of year 7 and will 
be working with them as head of year into next year and throughout the rest of key stage 3. Mr Peck 
will move onto primary transition to support new students coming up to Hartismere in September. 
 
This is a lovely year group: we are incredibly proud of the way they have handled the demands of 
secondary school and they are a credit to you all. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your communication and support throughout 
the year and would encourage you to continue with this, as Mrs Findlay becomes the new head of 
year.  Mrs Findlay is an experienced head of year and is looking forward to working with you all.  

 
 Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs D Buttle 

Assistant Headteacher (i/c KS3) 
  


